CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

May 29, 2018

Ron Hensley, P.E.

GND LLC

11032 Dreamy Way Dr. NW
Albuquerque, NM, 87114

RE: 615 La Jolla Place NE
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date: 05/01/18
Hydrology File: K12D029

Dear Mr. Hensley:
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 05/17/18, the Grading and

PO Box 1293 Drainage Plan is not approved for Building Permit. The following comments need to be
addressed for approval of the above referenced project:

Afpias 1. This project is not a resubmittal so the application fee needs to be paid prior to
1 Hydrology’s review. See the updated fee schedule on the City’s website.
https://www.cabq.gov/planning
NM 87103 2, Also prior to your submittal, Per the DPM Chapter 22 Section 7, 24”x36” is

currently the City’s standard. This applies to all site plans, Grading & Drainage
Plans, Traffic Circulation Plans, DRC Plans etc. Architectural size drawings are

— not acceptable for Hydrology review.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3995 or rbrissette(@cabg.gov.

Sincerely,

Renée C. Brissette, P.E. CFM
Senior Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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